SAWAMURA DISCUSSES **INTERNATIONAL CLUB**

Plans were definitely laid for the organization of a new club, to be known as the International Club of M. I. T. at a meeting late yester-day in room 10-250. That membership in the club was open to all members of the student body was clearly emphasized, as the purpose is not only to provide a means for the foreign students to get together, but also to allow them to come in contact with the American students. This way not only will the men from other countries learn American ways better, and form closer friendships over here, but the Americans will get an education in human nature, which will in a way take the place of a great deal of travel.

"To Supplement League of Nations" After a short introductory speech by P. L. Riley '22, S. Sawamura '23 addressed the meeting putting forth the objects of the club and a complete history of its origin. He believes that the power such an organization could wield in the Institute would be great, or to use his own words, "the International Club of M. I. T. is to supplement the League of Nations." Sawamura expressed disappointment that there were not more men interested in the International Club, but thought that the twenty odd who showed up could form a nucleus on which the club could be built.

1914 PLANS REUNION

Class Joins Again for Annual Spring Feast Soon

The Faculty dining room will be the scene of a reunion dinner of the class of 1914 on the evening of April 23. But, as their own invitation states, "fourteen's patent medicine will not be served at the dinner." They have reserved the bowling alleys for the afternoon and evening. Professor Robinson has agreed to be one of the speakers and will speak on "Bluffing the Dean." The class is making a special effort to collect all the dues which are set at \$1.00 per year. Checks should be made out and sent to H. B. Richmond, Secretary, 12 George Street, Medford 55, Mass.

SECRETARIES' BIG TOP TO CALL AT BOSTON UNIVERSITY

The School of Secretarial Science at Boston University will present a first-class, three ring circus on Friday, April 15, one week from today. Stupendous, magnificent, awe-inspiring, as well as the host of other wellworn adjectives associated with the word may be applied to this production. The school is composed entirely of young women and for that reason the occasion should prove particcents and everybody is welcome.

CONFERENCE A UNIQUE COLLEGE ASSEMBLY

(Continued from Page 1)

meeting of the Conference, and Pennsylvania was much interested in having it held in Philadelphia. Technology was finally chosen and a Technology man, W. R. Earker '21, was appointed chairman of the Executive Committee of the Conference.

Financed by Alumni Council

The question of financing the Conference was entirely taken over by the Alumni Council of the Institute. President Metcalf '90 of the Alumni Council has done much to further the arrangements, the committee states.

Whether or not the Conference should be a periodic affair was also discussed at the New York meeting. No definite decision was reached, the intention being to submit the question to the entire Conference at the banquet-meeting on Friday, April 16. Sentiment shown at the first discussion seemed to indicate that a repetition of the event will be probable.

The arrangements for the Conference, prior to the arrival of the delegates, is entirely in the hands of a committee appointed by the Institute Committee. This committee of arrangements consists of the following men: W. R. Barker '21, Chairman; O. G. Wiliams '22, printing and correspondence; Roderick Haskell '22, treasurer; D. K. Linsley '22, entertainment; H. C. Gayley '22, banquet: W. C. Roberson '22, dance; H. M. Shirey '22, accommodation.

A somewhat similar conference, known as the "Western Conference" is to be held at the University of Missouri, April 7, 8 and 9. The committee in charge of this conference has decided that plans for the assembly at Technology might well be applied to their gathering, and have inquired of W. R. Barker regarding

"The Purple Dragon" Feasts

Tech Show Winds Up Season's Activities with Banquet at The Lenox — Presents Many Favors

"The Purple Dragon," the 1921 Tech Show passed into memory last evening when more than 150 men. who were directly connected with year's production gathered for the annual show dinner at the Hotel Lenox. The Tech spirit, which always dominates every undergraduate function, was not lacking and coupled with the noise-making favors which were found along side of every plate, gave vent to an atmosphere which is always found wherever Technology men gather. The menu cover was a replica of the Show poster and gave the list of al' men connected with the show. Tokens of the show were given to everyone present and consisted of leather cigarette cases and music records of the show hits.

Stuart Nixon '21 acted as toastmaster and introduced Mr. Hillman. who has coached ofrmer Tech Shows Mr. Hillman said in part: heard of Tech Show many times before being connected with it and consider it a great honor to be with the show. It is much easier to handle gentlemen of your type than many others whom I have been associated with. The success of this year's show is due to you Tech men who have shown great individuality. Credit is due to the gentlemen themselves and anyone who has been connected with the show should feel highly hon ored."

All Coaches Pleased

After a regular M. I. T. "Bill" Howard who directed the orchestra was introduced. He has been around with amateurs for some time and felt we'll qualified to pass judgement on the show. He considered the show, as a whole, the best show Technology has produced and thought that from begining to end the standard was very high. He has never seen such spirit as was shown by the show personnel in any other performance, either professional or amateur.

Miss Lillian Dennis, who coached

was held at Technology. He is a Bos-INSTITUTE COMMITTEE RATIFIES ELECTIONS OF tonian. NEW CLASS EXECUTIVES

(Continued from page 3.)

Committee. Horn is a native of Brookline, His fellow representative. Thomas H. Gill is a Pennsylvanian, hailing from Scranton. Gill was on the freshman baseball and track teams; during his second year he ran on the two mile relay team, was a member of Technique Electoral Committee and was business manager of both the T. C. A. Handbook and of the Benchmark. This last year, he was ber of the Junior Prom Committee

L. S. Vadner and Allen S. King, members of the Executive Committee both hail from the West, the former coming from Salt Lake City, the latter from Minneapolis, Minn. Vadner has been a member of the track squad. He was vice president of the T. C. A. and is editor-in-chief of the T. C. A. Handbook which will be published this summer. King, who will now serve his second term as member of the Executive Committee. won his letters on the track team. Last year he was on the Technique Electoral Committee.

Chester C. Taylor, who was elected to the office of president of the Class of 1923 is commander of the Federal Board Club, and is on the executive committee of the Inter-collegiate League, which was recently formed at Harvard. Taylor comes from Aurora, Ill.; he has served on a number of the committees of the present Sophomore class. Last year, he went to the Republican Convention in Chicago, as representative of the Tech nology Hoover Club.

Elect Ex-Service Men

Robert P. Shaw, vice president of the Class of 1923 is a native of Bath Maine. He was president of his class during his freshman year and captained the tug-o'-war team both of the two years that he has been here.

James H. Evans, the newly chosen secretary of the Class of 1923 is a member of the Technique Electoral committee, and was last year the secretary of the Federal Board Club. He makes his home in Brooklyn, N. Y. A strange coincidence lies in the factthat both Taylor and Evans are wounded ex-service men, both live at the same address, and both were elected to offices in the present Soph-

omore Class. George A. Rowen, of Jamaica Plain, who was named as treasurer of the class, won his numerals on the Sophomore Field Day relay team. He has been connected with Tech Show for two years. Arthur J. Westcott, Day cheer leader and was on the a member of the Institute Committee, last year was one of the prime

the chorus, began her talk by expressing great surprise that ladies ever came to Tech Show banquets, but declared she was very happy to be present. She expressed her appreciation for the wonderful time she had dur ing the show season and considered the Technology very wonderful.

The show as a whole was congrat ulated by Miss Virginia Tanner, who has coached many show ballets, considered the work very satisfactory. She expressed her delight at the wonderful dress rehearsal and the way the orchestra rendered the difficult ballet music. She also expresses he. appreciation for the help which the coleds gave, many of whom were at the banquet, and the way in which they prepared the costumes.

Favors Expansion

Mr. George Glidden, who represent ed the Alumni Advisory Council told of the many troubles the management met with during the season and closed with the remark that the same spirit prevails among the undergraduates today as when he was a stu

Another member of the same council. Mr. Alexander Macomber, spoke on the standard that the show had attained and while its reputation was mainly local there is a tendency for it to expand. He expressed himself as being in favor of expansion within reason, but that the show members must realize its limitations due to the policy of the school. In closing he remarked about the value that would be gained by being connected with the show.

Professor R. E. Rogers of the English department spoke a few words in closing after which the Stein Song

BETA NINE TIES PHI KAPS

Beta Theta Pi fraternity played the Phi Kappa Sigmas to a 5-5 standstill in a five inning baseball game Wednesday afternoon.

Daniel C. Sayre, the other representative on the Institute Commit tee elected by the Class of 1923. played in his freshman year upon the yearling football team, and in the spring of the year rowed upon the frosh crew. Last fall, he rowed upon the Sophomore Field Day crew. He has won his letters on the boxing team, and is at present rowing on the Junior Varsity. Sayre was class treasurer during the past year. He

hails from Columbus, Ohio. Kemp to Head 1924

Palmer C. Putnam, who by reason of the recent elections, steps from his place on the Institute Committee to one on the Executive Committee of the Class of 1923, was a member of the business staff of the Junior Board of Technique 1922 and is treasurer of Technique 1923. He received his numerals in his freshman year by running on the cross country team. He is a member of The Beaver, Putnam comes from the city of New York. Harold J. Flanagan, also on the 1923 Executive Committee, is a native of Port Jervis, N. Y.

Arthur J. Kemp, who now heads the Class of 1924, comes from the far west—all the way, in fact, from Pasadena, California. Kemp played on the frosh Field Day eleven, dove for the 1924 swimming team, and served on the dance committee. He "prepped" at the California Institute of Technology.

Cleofan Enters Politics

Daniel H. Keck, chosen vice presi dent of the last class to enter the Institute, has served until now on the 1924 Executive Committee. He ran on the freshman cross country team and played in Tech Show. He comes from Potistown, Pa., and prepared at Hill School.

Helen W. Hardy, one of the two co-eds at present in the freshman class, was elected by a safe majority to the office of secretary. Miss Hardy has served as a section leader up to this time. She lives in Newton, and oh yes, of course she is a member of

Wilmot G. Peirce formerly secretary of the Class of 1924, and occupying now the position of treasurer, is a Philadelphia man. He pulled on the frosh tug-o'-war team, was one of the freshman assistant swimming managers, secretary of the sections leaders, and is at present a healer for THE TECH. Peirce prepared at St. Lukes.

Lynn P. Marsh, one of the newly elected members of the Institute Committee, is a southerner, hailing from St. Augustine, Fla. He captained the frosh swimming team, was Field dance committee. He went to St. Augustine High School. Earle S. movers in the mock convention that Bates, the Class of '24's other rep-

resentative on the Institute Committee played on the frosh basketball combination and is out for baseball. He is a native of Quincy.

Charles M. Phelps, of the 1924 Executive Committee, is another lad from the Quaker City, and, again like Peirce, "prepped" at St. Lukes. He was manager of the freshmas football team, member of the Technique Junior Board, and is manager of the frosh baseball nine. Gordon F Eaton, another member of the Executive Committee, was manager of the tug-o'-war team and freshman assistant boxing manager. He comes from North Berwick, Me.

ELECT NEW OFFICERS FOR INST. COMMITTEE

(Continued from Page 1)

made public. They are as follows: Chairman, H. M. Shirey '22; Sopho-mores, W. F. McMeans and C. W. Springer; Freshmen, T. F. Bundy, F. O. Bond-Nelson, M. K. Quealy. Shirey is a transfer from Washington and Lee, entering the Institute two years ago. He was on Walker Committee last year. Shirey announces a meeting of the new committee will be held this afternoon in the Walker

Lose Seats on Committee

Final reports were received by the Institute Committee from the standing committees, reviewing the work of the year and making new suggestions. All the reports were accepted. Both the Electrical Engineering Society and the Naval Architectural Society lost there seats on the Institute Committee because their delegates have been absent twice in succession. The following men were absent: G. Bawden '22, J. R. Sheffield '22, P. C. Putnam '23, A. W. K. Bilings '24, A .A. Turner '21, D. B. Mc-Guire '21, A. H. Rodriguez '21, and A. R. Gatewood '21.

Let us keep your clothes regularly

Special monthly rates to students. Suits called for and delivered.

P. NADLER 31 PEARL ST. Camb. 7530-W

Continuous Performances from 2.10 to 10.30 P.M. Thursday, Friday & Saturday THOMAS MEIGHAN In "THE EASY ROAD"

Mass. Ave. at Boylston St.

"THE KENTUCKIANS"
WITH MONTE BLUE BUSTER KEATON In "HARD LUCK"

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday "THE FAITH HEALER" A George Melford Production with MILTON SILLS & ANN FORREST

> **EUGENE O'BRIEN** In 'BROADWAY & HOME"

ರರ್ವದರ್ಧರ್ಮನವರ್ಷದ ಪ್ರಕರ್ಮದಲ್ಲಿ Theses Typewritten Dictation Copying Multigraphing Mimeographing

100% QUALITY

Special College Rates

Reading Knowledge French and German

GOULD STENO-SERVICE

550 Old South Bldg., Boston 294 Washington St. Tel. Main 7542 द्वित्वराग्यस्यस्यायस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थानस्य स्थान

CORDAGE and TWINE



Samson Cordage Works BOSTON, MASS.

St. JAMES

Continuous from Four to ten-thirty

BACK BAY'S THEATRE 1:30 to 10:30

TO-DAY

"EXTRAVAGANCE" Five Acts VAUDEVILLE Comedy and Pathe News

Last Chapter "Velvet Fingers"

CONCERT

35 Players

SUNDAY AFTERNOON

VAUDEVILLE Five Acts

PICTURES Feature

Prices 30-40-55

The Turkish We go 6000 miles for the Turkish tobacco used in Murad—Why? Because — Turkish has a taste — Turkish has a mildness — Turkish has a delight—far beyond all

cigarette tobaccos of all other lands-

Murad gives you real enjoyment, and true delight such as no Tobacco other than 100% Pure Turkish Tobacco can give.

Facts—FACTS—!

Tens of thousands of smokers —tens of thousands of times have PROVEN this -

"Judge for Yourself—!"